
Prostate Screening Awareness Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We would like to remind you about the importance of prostate screening as part of your health 

routine. Regular screenings can help detect any issues early and improve treatment outcomes. 

We encourage you to schedule your prostate screening if you haven't already done so. The 

American Urological Association recommends that men aged 55 to 69 discuss the benefits and 

risks of screening with their healthcare provider. 

Please contact our office at [Phone Number] or visit our website [Website URL] to schedule 

your appointment today. 

Your health matters! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


